
Congregation Council Highlights from March 24, 2024 

 

The congregation council discussed a financial overview information session led by the financial committee chair, 

which will be announced later. The convenor of the property committee updated the congregation council on recent 

and upcoming events, including participation in two clean-up days, the most recent roof estimates, and forthcoming 

needs of the Von Bora House. Diane Catley and Ray Riggin will attend the 2024 Virginia Synod as voting members. 

Land survey proposals and recommendations were discussed, and appreciation was given to Carolyn Howard for her 

work on this. The congregation council discussed items that will be discussed at the next congregational meeting, 

including recommendations from The Well Board, roof needs and updates, financial overview, including approval of 

the budget, and reminders of the ongoing capital campaign. The next meeting is on April 28, 2024.  

 

 


